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Thankyou to all the parents who have completed the parent survey. Your feedback is much 

appreciated and  you’ll already be pleased to know some of the ideas /feedback raised are 

already planned to be incorporated into next academic year. I will write to you in detail before 

the end of the summer term with some of these plans. Thank you also for the lovely positive 

comments we will ensure these are shared with the staff.

As part of the promotion for the Women's Euro Football Championship (hosted in England this 

summer) the Secretary of State for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport Nadine Dorries and the 

Chief Executive of the Football Association visited  Southern Road  this week on Wednesday. 

The focus of the visit was to watch a training session with some of our female footballers and 

learn about how we promote this in our school as well as other schools across Newham. The 

girls were amazing and did us all proud!

Enjoy the weekend 

Mr MacGregor
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Event Date

Class/Group Photos Thursday 23rd June

Y6 residential group trip to 
‘Nuclear Races’

Friday 24th June

Sports Days Wednesday 29th June- Friday 1st July

Tutor mate celebration- Year 1 
and Year 2

Tuesday 5th July

Year 6 Performance Tuesday 5th July -After school- time tbc

Cross Country Thursday 7th July 

 Year 6 at Chessington Monday 11th July 

Celebration Evening for all classes Wednesday 13th July-3.20pm

Year 6 Graduation Monday 18th July 

Last day of term- Thursday 21st July
School to Finish 1.30pm

Dates for Diaries 

SRPS Toddler Group

Every Friday from 
9am- 11am 

Please come and join in with 
the fun!

Email the school for more 
information.



           Summer Raffle
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On Wednesday 29th June we will begin selling 
tickets for our summer raffle. 

Tickets cost £1.00 each and all funds raised will go 
towards school funds. 

Children can bring their money into school and 
purchase tickets from Ms Henna when she visits 
their classrooms. Parents can purchase tickets after 
school from the main entrance. 

The draw will take place on Friday 15th July, prizes 
include a £50 Amazon 2 x £10 vouchers and tickets 
to Flipout.
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Well done to the Girl’s football team 
who beat Kaizen Primary School 5-1 
on Monday evening. A great result!




